
      
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Common Council  
From: John Weidl, City Manager; Taylor Zeinert, Chief of Staff 
Date: February 13, 2024 
Re: Re-visiting the Appointment to Board, Committees, and Commissions  

 
 
At the January 19th Common Council meeting the members at that time had chosen to fill the 
vacancies left by the resignation of David Stone and the passing of Jim Allen. At the same 
meeting, the Council had noted that once the appointments to the Common Council were 
made the fully staffed Common Council would re-allocate those positions to the new Common 
Council member. 
 
Below is the list of Boards, Committees, and Commissions that were filled at the 1/19 meeting: 
 

 Alcohol Licensing Committee- Lukas Schreiber 

 Community Development Authority- Jill Gerber 

 Finance Committee- Neil Hicks 

 Parks and Recreation Board- Brienne Brown  

 Public Works Committee- 2 Spots- Lisa Dawsey- Smith and Neil Hicks 

 Urban Forestry (as the Park and Recreation Board Representative)- Brienne Brown 
 
The office of the City Manager recommends that the now fully staffed common council 
reallocate those positions to the new members.  
 
 
Warm regards, 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 
 
JSW/TKZ 

Office of the City Manager 
312 W. Whitewater Street, P.O. Box 178 
Whitewater, Wisconsin 53190 
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